
VALERI Special Announcement 

September 26, 2019 

 
VALERI experienced a technical issue where all users were unable to view Loan Events 
and VA users were unable to view Loan Notes.  The issue was escalated and has been 
resolved.   
 
If you identify any additional errors, please send an email to valeri.vbaco@va.gov.  
 

 Thank you for your cooperation. 
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